Head Coach November/23
All time trials have been completed. We have tested the AquaGo with a new skill set that matches what they are learning. 25M front crawl... 25m side flutter... 25m elementary backstroke... unders
We have booked a room at NAC for our LComp team. They will do dryland training from 3-4pm on the Sundays they practice at NAC.
TM #2 – Dec 9/10. If TM #2 has the same schedule as TM #1 then our swimmers will only compete on Saturday. We are still booked for NAC on Sunday Dec. 10. We will keep this booking because it is also a Lcomp training day. We receive the meet schedule 2 weeks prior to the meet but NAC requires 3 weeks notice for any cancellations.
We have booked the Qualicum Beach Community Hall for a winter social on Friday Dec. 15 from 6-8pm. This will just be a dinner/social as we have not started routines with the AquaGo. We will showcase our routines for the spring watershow.
I am proposing that my AquaGo team of 10 gets split into 2 teams.  The swimmers will get more coaching if we lower the coach/swimmer ratio. One team would remain in the 5-6 time slot with Carol and the other team will swim 6-7 with Debbie. I will sent out emails to see if this will be a problem for any families. If there is no interest in the later time slot then we will carry on as we are.
Sydney is waiting for the next AquaGo coaching session. She was unable to do the current one due to some travel plans she had already committed to.
Lisa is having problems with her iPod connecting to the NAC sound system. I have given her the iPod I used to see if a newer version will fix the problem. We are still having a little issue with the storage of our NAC sound system. NAC is aware that twice now someone has gone into our bin. Jessica has made a cover for the bin out of an old team banner. We might have to look into a locking bin.
Carol MacFayden
